
Dear Senator Blumenthal, 
 
As a constituent, I write to express my strong support of the Deferred Action for Childhood 
Arrivals (DACA) program and the Dreamers. I firmly believe in protecting the dignity of every 
human person, especially that of children. With the ending of DACA, approximately 800,000 
individuals face the reality of deportation when their DACA expires.  
 
These people are contributors to our economy, veterans of our military, academic standouts in 
our universities, and leaders in our church and communities.  DACA has ensured that recipients 
are able to live their lives free from the anxiety that they would be deported at any time to a 
country they do not know and separated from their families. The Trump Administration is now 
ending DACA in March 2018, but immigrant youth deserve continued protection and a path to 
citizenship. 
 
As you work towards this goal, I ask you to ensure that any border security measures included in 
such legislation are balanced, proportional, and humane. In addition, I ask you to recognize the 
sanctity of families and vulnerability of unaccompanied immigrant children. As such, I urge you 
to reject any proposals that threaten family-based immigration or seek to undermine protections 
for unaccompanied children. 
 
I urge you to: 

 To find a bipartisan solution for Dreamers that includes a path to citizenship 
 Recognize the sanctity of families 
 Maintain protections for unaccompanied children 
 Continue to work towards larger legislative reform of our immigration laws 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Please print: 
 
Name:            
 
Address:           
 
City, State, Zip:          
 
 
 
 
  



Dear Senator Murphy, 
 
As a constituent, I write to express my strong support of the Deferred Action for Childhood 
Arrivals (DACA) program and the Dreamers. I firmly believe in protecting the dignity of every 
human person, especially that of children. With the ending of DACA, approximately 800,000 
individuals face the reality of deportation when their DACA expires.  
 
These people are contributors to our economy, veterans of our military, academic standouts in 
our universities, and leaders in our church and communities.  DACA has ensured that recipients 
are able to live their lives free from the anxiety that they would be deported at any time to a 
country they do not know and separated from their families. The Trump Administration is now 
ending DACA in March 2018, but immigrant youth deserve continued protection and a path to 
citizenship. 
 
As you work towards this goal, I ask you to ensure that any border security measures included in 
such legislation are balanced, proportional, and humane. In addition, I ask you to recognize the 
sanctity of families and vulnerability of unaccompanied immigrant children. As such, I urge you 
to reject any proposals that threaten family-based immigration or seek to undermine protections 
for unaccompanied children. 
 
I urge you to: 

 To find a bipartisan solution for Dreamers that includes a path to citizenship 
 Recognize the sanctity of families 
 Maintain protections for unaccompanied children 
 Continue to work towards larger legislative reform of our immigration laws 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Please print: 
 
Name:            
 
Address:           
 
City, State, Zip:          
 
 
  



Dear Representative ___________________________, 
 
As a constituent, I write to express my strong support of the Deferred Action for Childhood 
Arrivals (DACA) program and the Dreamers. I firmly believe in protecting the dignity of every 
human person, especially that of children. With the ending of DACA, approximately 800,000 
individuals face the reality of deportation when their DACA expires.  
 
These people are contributors to our economy, veterans of our military, academic standouts in 
our universities, and leaders in our church and communities.  DACA has ensured that recipients 
are able to live their lives free from the anxiety that they would be deported at any time to a 
country they do not know and separated from their families. The Trump Administration is now 
ending DACA in March 2018, but immigrant youth deserve continued protection and a path to 
citizenship. 
 
As you work towards this goal, I ask you to ensure that any border security measures included in 
such legislation are balanced, proportional, and humane. In addition, I ask you to recognize the 
sanctity of families and vulnerability of unaccompanied immigrant children. As such, I urge you 
to reject any proposals that threaten family-based immigration or seek to undermine protections 
for unaccompanied children. 
 
I urge you to: 

 To find a bipartisan solution for Dreamers that includes a path to citizenship 
 Recognize the sanctity of families 
 Maintain protections for unaccompanied children 
 Continue to work towards larger legislative reform of our immigration laws 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Please print: 
 
Name:            
 
Address:           
 
City, State, Zip:          
 


